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Community Area Transport Group (CATG) 
Recommendations to Corsham Area Board 

 
1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To provide an update on the recommendations from the CATG meeting 

that took place on 20 February 2014. 
 
2. Background 
 

2.1      Poor visibility, speed of traffic and pedestrian safety at Mon’s Lane 
Lacock has been an issue of some considerable concern for a number 
of years. 

 
2.2      Taking Action on School Travel Journeys has also considered this 

location to be a risk to pedestrians and has put plans forward to narrow 
the junction at Mon’s Lane.  

 
2.3      The CATG was in support of this scheme and recommended that 

CATG contribute a minimum of £1,000 and a maximum of £2,000 to 
allow it to be undertaken.  They are also asking Lacock Parish Council 
to consider contributing £1,000. 

 
3. Recommendations from CATG   
 
3.1      CATG recommends that Corsham Area Board contribute a maximum 

of £2,000 from the CATG budget towards alterations to Mon’s Lane 
noting that Lacock Parish Council have also been requested to 
contribute £1,000. 

  
4. Reason for recommendation 
 
4.1 The scheme proposed above has the support of CATG, Taking Action 

on School Journeys and Lacock Parish Council. 
  
5. Proposal 
 
5.1 To support the recommendations from the CATG meeting of 20 

February as outlined in paragraph 3.1 above. 
 

 

Contact: Dave Roberts, Corsham Community Area Manager 
 
Background Papers: CATG notes of 20th February 2014        
Appendices: None 


